
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES
FAMILY SERVICE

Welcome and Announcements - Roger Murphy
Introit

Call to Worship - All Glory Laud and Honour
- NAH 72 vs 1,2

Invocation - Roger MurphyHymn - When Morning 
Gilds the Skies - NAH 66

Tithes & Off erings - Roger Murphy
Children’s Story - Amanda Powell
Family Prayer - Eustace Cornwall

Praise Time
- How Great Thou Art - SDAH 86

- I Need Thee Every Hour - NAH 709
Scripture Reading -  Matthew 25: 14-30

- Gabriel Colins
Sermon “Keep the End in Mind”

- Pastor Daniel Duda
Hymn - Redeemed! How I Love to Proclaim It!

- NAH 696
Benediction - Pastor Daniel Duda

Postlude

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
Speaker: Pr James Shepley 

Sermon: Come and join Jesus’ Family 
Scripture Reading: Mark 3:7-34

Co-Ordinator: Sophia

Welcome – Milimo
Opening Hymn – ‘A shelter in the time of storm’ 
SDAH 528
Opening prayer – Milimo
World Mission Report
Lesson separation – Eliam
Lesson Study
“Growing Spiritually with Sabbath School” – 
Pastor Duda
Off ertory & Closing Prayer – Eliam
Hymn – ‘What a friend we have in Jesus’ SDAH 499
Facilitator: John
Panel:  Wallacia, Bheki, Anna, Corina, Milimo
Teachers: Erna, Florence, Nitish

1 John 5:14 ESV
And this is the confi dence that we have toward 

him, that if we ask anything according to his 
will he hears us.

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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JOB ADVERT - Stanborough Secondary School 
requires a School Business Manager: seeking to 
appoint a qualified, inspirational and enthusiastic 
School Business Manager to start as soon as possible. 
Working as part of a team of talented and highly 
motivated teachers the School Business Manager 
will be responsible for managing the strategy and 
operation of the business functions of our school, 
including financial management, health and safety, 
human resources, compliance and administration. 
Closing date: 7th February 2024 Contact pokelo@
stanboroughpark.herts.sch.uk for more details.

CONTACT a member of the pastoral team if you can 
help. “Hello! I’m a Christian girl from Melbourne, 
Australia who’s coming to Watford to supply teach in 
Watford Primary schools from April 14th to June 30th 
2024 and wanted to reach out with a perhaps bizarre 
request. I’ve been looking for places to stay while I’m 
there and having a lot of trouble finding short-term 
stays. Knowing how lovely my own church community 
is, I wanted to send an email in hopes someone had 
a guest room or granny flat I could perhaps rent while 
I’m there? Would also be more than willing to return 
the favour should anyone visit Melbourne for any 
length of time!” Terissa Fidock

ANNOUNCEMENTS

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
February 3 – Pastor Terry Messenger 
(Ordination of Elders and Diaconate)
February 10 – Pastor J Shepley

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
February 3 – G Collins
February 10 – Pastor T Messenger 

THE PATHFINDER CLUB (10 to 15 years of age) 
and Adventurer Club (4 to 9 years of age) invite 
Young People and Children to join the Clubs. 
Pathfinders wholistically develop young people and 
children; physically, emotionally, mentally, socially 
and spiritually. Club Meetings will commence on 
Sunday 11th February 2024. Pathfinders Email: 
spcadventurersandpathfinders@gmail.com
Adventurer Email: spcadventurers@gmail.com

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING -
In the Sanctuary as well as on Zoom at 7pm. 
Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r

PRAYER MORNING: Up to Friday 24th we will study 
the book of Revelation. All are welcome to join 
the prayer meeting from 6am to 6:30am. Zoom ID 
8316619709 passcode 777.

You can place private Prayer Requests in the Prayer 
Box or via email: STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

DEAR CHURCH, Re. Earliteens Sabbath School - 
The Support Group for the Earliteen’s Sabbath School 
are looking for volunteers to assist with teaching 
classes to our children this year.  You will need to be 
able to engage with the young teenagers in a way that 
encourages and grows their faith in Jesus.  We are 
looking for someone who is a committed christian 
and attends Stanborough Park Church. If you are 
interested in joining the team, please contact Adriana 
Mahy, the Earliteen Team Leader at Stanborough Park 
Church on mobile no. 07967 246017.  Many thanks 
and God Bless!

WE ARE PRAYING for our church children on 3rd 
February. The parent’s and children’s names will be 
distributed in the church on the 3rd during the church 
service. You will pick up one of the parents and 
children to pray for the whole week. If you would like 
to add you and your children to the prayer list, contact 
the prayer ministry leaders Marlene and Bella contact 
number: 0798804546. Please send the names before 
31st January. 

WOMEN MINISTRY, a ministry for all women, invites 
all women to our meeting this afternoon at 3pm for 
tea and delightful conversation and prayer.

2ND MARCH is International Women’s Day of Prayer 
and the theme is “Ignite your prayer life”. Please pray 
for the programmes of the day.

WOMEN MINISTRY will meet for prayer in the 
Sanctuary straight after divine service to thank God 
and pray for the new week. All are invited.

THE JUST GIVING PAGE FOR 2024 is now live and, 
as before, Audrey is encouraging you to donate for 
birthdays, anniversaries, in Memoriam, or as a thank-
you to God for His blessings. Please go to: Audrey’s 
Fundraiser for ADRA 2024 (shorturl.at/mELP7)

THE FUNERAL of Therese Valsin will take place at the 
Stanborough Park Church on Thursday 1st February 
at 11am.  Please keep Christina, her children, Bianca 
and Ben in your prayers as well as the wider family.

SABBATH SCHOOL is hosting a meeting for class 
coordinators and teachers on January 27, 2024, at 
3 PM in the main Sanctuary. Anyone interested in 
teaching, please contact any member of the Sabbath 
School Team.

PARALLEL SABBATH SCHOOL class has started at 
the back of the main sanctuary. Please join us.

PRAYER REQUESTS
- For all The Requests in the Prayer Box


